
2/17/22 

 

 

Parent Protocols to enter the Boys & Girls Club from 6:00-8:00pm 

 

• Parents who are experiencing symptoms (sore throat, cough, headache, or 
fever), are not allowed to enter the Boys & Girls Club 

• All parents must sign in when entering the Boys & Girls Club & sign out 
when leaving the Club 

• Once inside the Boys & Girls Club, parents will go straight to their child’s 
activity area and stay there until it is over 

• Parents are only allowed on the first floor of the Club (pool seating, gym, 
fieldhouse) to watch their child participate in an activity 

• Parents are not allowed on the second floor of the building for any reason 

• If a parent needs to use a bathroom, they will use the bathrooms 
downstairs by the front desk labeled “Adults Only” 

• Once your child’s activity is over, parents will sign out and leave the 
building with their child 

• The Boys & Girls Cub staff reserves the right to ask parents to leave the 
facility for any reason or close the Boys & Girls Club at night to parents to 
keep all members safe 

• As a reminder, parents are not allowed in the locker rooms during evening 
programming 


